
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

JASON JOHNSON NAMED TECHNICIAN OF THE YEAR 

Jason Johnson, Past President of the New York Head Mechanics Association, was 

named Technician of the Year Tuesday night by the New York Association for Pupil 

Transportation (NYAPT).  

Citing Jason’s long list of superior achievements in the industry, NYAPT Past President, 

Harold Nicholson presented the award to him at NYAPT’s 2021 Conference in Saratoga 

Springs.  New York Bus Sales’ Vice President for Service, John Johnston, led the 

contingent of our staff on hand to witness NYAPT’s recognition of Jason as a leader in 

our industry and add our congratulations. 

As the longtime Equipment Service Manager for the Horseheads Central School 

District, Jason is respected throughout New York for his dedication to maintaining and 

enhancing the highest possible standards for school bus safety. 

Earlier this year, Jason joined Blue Bird’s prestigious Customer Advisory Board to add 

his voice nationally to the pursuit of school transportation excellence. 

We would also like to take a moment to say congratulations to all the other winners 

that were announced Tuesday night. Thank you all for your hard work and dedication 

to this industry! 


